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The club does not have a formal policy on taking and use of photographs of members.  
However we are very aware of the sensitivity of this issue and may move to adopting 
such a policy.  In the meantime we generally follow the useful advice given in the ARA 
advice note on safeguarding and photography - see: 
http://www.ara-rowing.org/upload/files/Association/Welfare/ARASPCG10.pdf. 
 
There may be occasions when a photo is taken of members participating in land or 
river events.  They may be shown on the club website, in club publications or national 
rowing publications.  We will generally seek the agreement of Junior members for such 
photographs to be used.  We also from time to time video crews in action to assist in 
coaching.  We will inform junior members in advance that this will be happening. 
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